
Ottawa United Brethren Church 

 

The Ottawa Presbyterian Church 

The Ottawa Presbyterian Church was founded in 1846 with 24 charter members.  

For twenty years the congregation got along without a church home of its own.  

Services and meetings were held in the United Brethren Church, the school house, 

and in homes of the members. In 1863, the idea of erecting a church building 

began and a subscription drive to fund the structure grew gradually.  Dr. C. T. 

Pomeroy donated the site in 1866, to be where the present church would be built.  

In the spring of 1867, the foundation for the church was laid. By the fall of 1867 

the brick work on the church was completed and the roof was placed on the 

building.  Worship services were held in the lower floor as work continued on the 

upper-level sanctuary space. 
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Ottawa Methodist Church 

 

Ottawa Sts. Peter & Paul Catholic Church 
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